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First Grade
Craft Donation Request

Throughout the school year, your first grader will take part in many classroom crafts and curriculum-based activities.  In an effort to help offset the cost of these special projects, each student is being asked for a one-time $35 donation. If paying by check, please make your check payable to Robert McGarvey Elementary School and write your child’s name on the subject line.  An envelope is provided for your convenience.  Thank you!
Sincerely,

Erika Derfield
